
TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on February 7, 2024, starting at 

6:30 p.m. via Zoom and in-person at the Clifford B. Green Memorial Center, 69 South Main 

Street Brooklyn, CT on the following: 

 

• SD 23-002: Fourteen-lot resubdivision including 18.2 acres on Wauregan Road and 

Gorman Road (Map 32, Lot 15-1), Applicant: KA&G Investments, LLC.  

 

 

Please publish Jan. 24 & Jan. 31 

 

 

 


































































































































